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Paul Freeman

From: Barry Arthur <Barry.Arthur@wsc.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, 27 August 2018 11:27 AM
To: Paul Freeman
Cc: Clay Preshaw
Subject: RE: Hume Coal - Response to Submissions

Good Morning Paul 
  
Thank you for advising Council of Hume Coal’s Response to Submissions (RTS). 
  
Council has reviewed the RTS. Council’s position and concerns remain unchanged. Council asks the Department to 
critically analyse what has been submitted and assess the merits and impacts beyond just what has been prepared 
by Hume Coal.  
  
If you wish to discuss this matter further I am happy to be contacted by either phone or email. 
  
Regards  
  
  

Barry Arthur  Manager Environment and Sustainability 
Wingecarribee Shire Council 
e. barry.arthur@wsc.nsw.gov.au 
t. (02) 4868 0852    
Civic Centre, 68 Elizabeth St. Moss Vale, NSW 2577   |   PO Box 141 Moss Vale NSW 2577  

  
 

www.wsc.nsw.gov.au  
 

  

      

Subscribe to regular updates from Council’s Environment& Sustainability team 
  

From: Paul Freeman [mailto:Paul.Freeman@planning.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 7 August 2018 12:30 PM 
To: Wingecarribee Shire Council; Barry Arthur 
Cc: Clay Preshaw 
Subject: Hume Coal - Response to Submissions 
  
Dear Barry, 
Thanks for your time this morning. 
  
As discussed, the Department has sent the Hume Coal Response to Submissions to Government agencies to see if it 
has addressed the issues raised in their submissions. 
  
The Department would like to know if the RTS has sufficiently addressed the issues Council raised in its submission 
to the EIS. 
  
I would appreciate it if you could review the RTS and let me know by Tuesday 28 August 2018. 
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The document can be accessed from the Department’s website at 
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=7172 
  
If you wish to discuss the matter further please call me on 9274 6587. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Paul Freeman 
Team Leader, Resource Assessments 
NSW Department of Planning & Environment 
320 Pitt Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
GPO Box  39, Sydney NSW 2001 
(02) 9274 6587 0435 216 546 
www.planning.nsw.gov.au 
  
Subscribe to the Department's e-news at www.planning.nsw.gov.au/enews 
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

Disclaimer: This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete the message. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual 
sender and are not necessarily the views of Wingecarribee Shire Council. This email may be made available to third parties in 
accordance with the Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009. 


